
NOVEL CLUB MINUTES 

March 7. 2023 

 

     The Novel Club met on March 7, 2023 at the home of Whitney Lloyd to discuss the book Post 
Captain by Patrick O’Brian. The February minutes were approved as emended.   President Linda 
Sandhaus announced that the annual meeting would be held on May 7. 

     Membership co-chair Jennie Kaffen reported that the club had room for new members 
before exceeding the 36 member limit.  She observed that about 25 people attend meetings 
regularly.  About six people rarely show up for various reasons such as not driving at night or 
Covid.   

     Treasurer Andrew Fabens reported that there was about $995 in the treasury. 

     The April meeting will be held at the home of Thomas Mester. 

 

                          Submitted by, 

                          Lee Haas 
                          Recording Secretary 
                            


